Town of Bergen Planning Board
Minutes of August 25th 2016 
Bergen Town Hall

Present: Chairman Fink, Mark Gerhardy, Lou Romano, Alt., Dominick Camelio, Kathi McLaughlin, and Andrew Fink

Also Present: Dave Mason, ZEO, Barabara Birch and Mike Hammerl
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. A motion to approve the July minutes was made by Andrew Fink seconded by Dominick Camelio voted and carried.

Barbara Birch – Subdivision Proposal Ms. Birch presented the board with plans to subdivide four acres on Peachey Road. The proposal is pretty cut and dry. It is not a building lot, no Health Department or variances are needed. Ms. Birch just has to get a survey map and applications filled out before she can proceed any further.
Mike Hammerl – Subdivision Proposal. Mr. Hammerl discussed his future plans to subdivide his lot into three parcels. The lot is located on North Lake Avenue. One lot contains residential housing, the other is currently tilled land and the third is forest.There was discussion on whether or not he had to pay for water for the vacant lots.  Mr. Hammerl was told to fill out appropriate paperwork and obtain a survey map for the next meeting.
Old/New Business
( Dave Mason informed the board that there will be a new build on Swamp Road.

No Further business was discussed.
A motion to adjourn was made by Kathi  McLaughlin, seconded by Mark Gerhardy, voted and carried.The meeting ended at 7:22 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Laura Smith, secretary

Cc: Michelle Smith, Town Clerk

      Don Cunningham, Town Supervisor

      Bill Waldruff, ZBA Chairman

